
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

 
Sammamish City Council 

City Council Attending Public Event at Building 120 
Tuesday, July 15, 2025 

 
Notice is hereby given that the anticipated quorum of four or more Sammamish City 
Councilmembers attending a public tour of Building 120 (120 228th Ave NE, Sammamish, WA) 
on Tuesday, July 8, 2025, starting at 5:30 p.m. will be rescheduled to Tuesday, July 15, 2025, 
starting at 5:30 p.m. 
 
No action will be taken by Council at this event. 
 
For more information, please contact City Clerk Krista Kielsmeier at 
kkielsmeier@sammamish.us or via telephone at (425) 295-0512.   
 
Krista Kielsmeier 
City Clerk 
 
Published on Thursday, July 3, 2025 
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